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Winter Park Library saw tremendous growth in 2023. The growth was on the heels of a 

remarkably successful 2022, and we were cautiously optimistic of continued enthusiasm 

and support from the community as we began January 2023. When we were 

approached about additional hours and services, we were eager to capitalize on what 

we knew the public wanted. With generous support from the City, we aimed to expand 

to Sunday hours, broaden our services, and introduce new staff to the team, with the 

end results:  

• Beginning February 25, the Library opens from 12-6pm on Sundays. The Polly 

Seymour New Leaf Bookstore will open from 2-5pm on Sundays as well. 

• New staff include a Public Technology Assistant and an Archives Assistant, both 

ensuring our popular Winter Park History Center and Technology spaces will be 

fully accessible when we’re open. 

• An additional Public Services Librarian and Youth Services Librarian promise 

more robust, intentional curriculum offerings to entice Sunday visitors. 

• A new Community Engagement Assistant mean an even more efficient response 

to room rental requests and marketing needs, respectively. 

We look forward to a productive and rewarding 2024! 

Key Performance Indicators 

Class Attendance 14,637 

Foot Traffic 26,542 

Number of  
Technology Sessions 27,992 

Outreach Events 0 


